
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Program Attendance Policy 
 
In the interest of privacy for our patrons, the Board of Trustees of the Emma S. Clark 
Memorial Library Association will not require a roster of attendees to be taken at any 
program unless health emergencies or current executive orders require otherwise for 
contact tracing purposes. 
 
 
 
 
 
Adopted 6/19/2013 
Amended 8/18/2021 


